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Data Request: 

With AMI meters, will bills still be prorated when there is a rate change in the middle of a billing 

cycle, such as changing from the summer period to the winter period or when new rates 

determined in a rate case are effective? Or in the alternative, will the billing be exact and no 

longer require proration?  

 

 

Attachments: 0 

 

 

Response: 

 

Bills will still be prorated after AMI is implemented.  Otter Tail’s Customer Information System 

stores only one meter read or one kWh value per billing period. 


